
LAYTON PRIMARY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 19TH JANUARY 2024 

Foundation:  Willow, Amber, Kaycie-

Mae 

Year 1: Tayla, Bonnie, Elizabeth 

Year 2:  Harry, Darcey 

KS1 LEARNERS 
Year 3:  Charlotte, Thea, Hollie 

Year 4:  Finley, Scarlett, Gabriella  

Year 5:  Xander, Poppy, Cody 

Year 6: Ollie, Logan, Mollie 

KS2 LEARNERS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOOKWORM OF THE WEEK 

Foundation: Enrique, Nevaeh.S, Albie 

Year 1: Vienna, Charlotte, Oliver 

Year 2: Rosie, Connor 

Year 3: Charlotte, Penelope, Dhevarshi 

Year 4: Mason, Nate, Malek 

Year 5: Max, Kourtney, Thomas 

Year 6: Coban, Chaise, Aaron 

 

Caught Reading! 

We would love for you to send in as many pictures as you can of your child(ren) reading in the most obscure places you can think 

of, it could be in the garden, in the car or even up a tree! 

Please send them in via dojo to your child's class teacher or email them to: admin@layton.blackpool.sch.uk and we will display 

them around school! 

We all know how much we love reading at Layton Primary School and to 

help promote this love even more we are running some fun activities for 

children to get involved with! 

Thank you so much for your support and participation and hopefully these will be 

a fun activities for all! 

We are thrilled to have Dan Worsley back in school on Friday 2nd February  
as part of our ‘Story Telling Week’.   

Dan and his jazzy story telling waistcoat will have children gripped with his retelling 
of  his amazing books and they will learn all about Dan and how to become an super 

writer just like him! 

 

Termly Must Reads 

An exciting way to introduce children to new authors through a variety of  

book titles to help explore and inspire a love of reading.   

Children can decide what books they would like to read  and they can  

complete a voting slip to decide what books they enjoyed the most and why! 

 



 

 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Booths Pork & Vegetable 

Sausages & Gravy 

Vegetarian Sausages & 

Gravy (V) 

Homemade Chicken 

Tikka Curry with Rice 

and Naan 

Homemade Quorn 

Tikka Curry with Rice 

and Naan 

(V) 

Roast Chicken & Gravy 

  

Roast Quorn Fillet & 

Gravy (V) 

Pasta Neapolitan (V) Golden Crumb Fish 

Fingers 

Vegetable Fingers 

(V) 

Available Daily: 

A full range of salads from our salad bar, and fresh bread rolls from our bread basket. 

All dietary requirements will be accommodated. 

Key Stage 1 Menu.  Week 1 

We are super excited to announce that you can now SIGN UP to The Boat House February Half 

Term Holiday Club!!  

Wake Up, Shake Up, Football Tournaments, Games, Valentines Arts & Crafts, Outdoor Activities,  
Dancing and SO much more! 

It's super easy to sign up, just copy and paste the link:  thebhy.co.uk/holiday-activity-food 

http://thebhy.co.uk/holiday-activity-food?fbclid=IwAR1GgT7Yzur83Qd_S9x15_yAlf76BCmbS_eeGQrJ6Va0fhre4rQKvpeEPbY


 

Uniform 

Trousers - long, short Grey 

Shirt and tie or polo shirt Light Blue 

Pullover - V neck Royal Blue 

Tie Grey and Royal Blue 

Shoes Black smart shoes 

Socks Grey 

Skirt/pinafore dress Grey 

Blouse Light Blue 

Cardigan Royal Blue 

Dress (for summer) Blue and White 

On P.E days children come to school 

dressed in their P.E Kit as below 

Footwear Black trainers 

Shorts (for summer) Royal Blue 

T-Shirt 
White plain or White 

with Layton Logo 

Tracksuit 

Children can wear black 

or blue plain, non 

branded tracksuit  

bottoms/leggings with a 

white t-shirt and their 

school jumper/cardigan. 

As an alternative Layton 

embroidered tracksuit is 

available for PE days. 

(Only available from 

Ragamuffins).   

 

We encourage all our pupils to have a good 

standard of appearance and we pay  

attention to nails, shoes and cleanliness in 

general.  

 

All pupils must wear smart, black, sensible 

school shoes. Trainers, boots (other than 

ankle boots), or shoes with a heel are not 

suitable for school.   

 

We appreciate that robust shoes can be  

expensive, however these are necessary 

when walking to and from school, and  

particularly on rainy days.  

 

We would also like to highlight that should 

you wish for your child to wear a shirt, they 

must accompany this with a tie.    

Wearing a uniform allows all pupils to come 

to school as equals, and takes pride in their  

appearance and the school; there are many 

different values associated with this which 

will prepare them for later life.  

Stockists 

Uniform is readily available from most major supermarkets at very reasonable prices.  

Ragamuffins in Layton and Bispham Clothing stock our uniform  

At Layton Primary School children are expected to wear a full school uniform at all times to  

promote positive attitudes to learning whilst ensuring a sense of personal pride in our school.  

Recently we have noticed that some children are not currently wearing the correct uniform, and this will 

be addressed by individual class teachers.  

 

PE kits should only be worn on dedicated PE days. Platform trainers/pumps are not allowed, and children 

will be asked to change into school pumps if footwear is deemed unsuitable. Leggings can only be worn 

only on PE days and are not permitted to be worn underneath skirts. 

 

If any families require additional help, please feel free to contact our Family Engagement Team  

who may be able to assist.  


